August 2, 2012

Sandi Darst
11301 Golf Links Drive, North, Suite 203
Charlotte, NC 28227

Dear Sandi,

When the ladies we serve come to us, most of them have absolutely nothing.
Providing a safe haven where they can begin the healing process takes a lot of
resources. Your support in donating items for our Silent Auction at the White Party
is invaluable.

I had to let you know how much your generous basket donation meant to our event
for Turning Point! Caring persons like you are the reason we can continue meeting
the needs of these ladies and their children in a time of great personal crisis. Thank
you for helping make the Silent Auction a great success.

Please accept our heartfelt gratitude on their behalf. You have helped us make their
lives here so much better, and this means more than you can ever know. If you
would like more information on our programs or learn how to get involved, please
visit our website at turntoday.net.

Sincerely,

Naomi Herndon
Executive Director

Kindly retain this receipt for tax purposes. Tax I.D. #58-1698701.
No Goods and Services Were Received In Exchange For This Donation
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July 2, 2013

Sandi Darst

Darst Dermatology

11301 Golf Links Drive, Ste. 203
Charlotte, NC 28277

Dear Sandi,

| want you to know the difference your donation of a Gift Basket with wonderful
products and gift cards to our 2013 White Party silent auction is making.
Because of your generosity the auction was an overwhelming success, raising
nearly $9,000 to help women and children breaking free of domestic violence.
Because of your gift, Turning Point can continue to be the safe haven and
support for families who want to start new lives.

Last year Turning Point served more than 200 women and children, providing
7,618 bed-nights, 328,500 meals, 876 hours of counseling, 859 hours of court
advocacy, domestic violence prevention and other services. We are happy to
report that 77% of those who completed our program in 2011 are now living
violence-free lives! It is work we could not do without the funds raised by the
White Party.

Thank you again for your donation and for demonstrating the community
leadership and collaboration that make a difference in the lives of so many.

With warmest regards,
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Naomi L. Herndon
Executive Director
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June 26, 2013

Marc Darst

Darst Dermatology
P.O. Box 78380
Charlotte, NC 28271

Dear Marc,

On behalf of the families of Turning Point, I would like to thank you for being a Sponsor of our
very successful 2013 White Party. Because of your generous contribution of $500, we exceeded
our goal and are able to continue to provide the safe haven and support services so necessary for
women and children tleeing domestic violence.

Last year Turning Point served more than 200 women and children, providing 7,618 bed-nights,
328,500 meals, 876 hours of counseling, and 859 hours of court advocacy, domestic violence
prevention and other services. We could not offer these services 24 hours a day, 7 days a week,
365 days a year without your support.

Your sponsorship is a demonstration of the leadership and collaboration so important to
addressing the challenging issues in our community. We deeply appreciate the continued

support you have given to the women and children who depend on Turning Point for a start at a
new, violence free life.

Thank you for being a partner in breaking the cycle of domestic violence.

Sincerely,

ZWOZ. Fenelon

Naomi Herndon
Executive Director
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